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April 14,2011

Dear Alburuj,

Congratulations on earning the distinction of academic leader of your 2011
graduating class. I’m certain that honor is the result of a great deal of hard work
and dedication. As a result of your achievement, I would like to invite you to a
special honors reception.

On May 22, 2011, I will host the second annual recognition reception called
“Salute to Our Stars.” [ am inviting the valedictorian and salutatorian from
each high school in the Columbus City Schools district. In addition to the
program, we are providing refreshments.

The reception will be held at COSI — 333 West Broad Street- in downtown
Columbus. The program will begin at 4:00pm. We certainly hope you will attend
and be sure to dress appropriately. I have asked everyone to arrive at 3:00pm
allowing you time to enjoy refreshments and begin promptly at 4:00pm.

I have enclosed a form for your family to complete. I also sent a copy of this form
to your parents/guardians. Please return the completed form to your principal’s
office by May 14, 2011.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (614) 258-4214.
I’m looking forward to seeing you on the 22", Again, congratulations and I'll see
you on May 22",

Member
Columbus School Board




